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12th October 2018
Dear Parent / Carer

Festival Theatre, Chichester - Wednesday 17th October 2018 - Final details

We are very much looking forward to our exciting visit to the Festival Theatre in Chichester next week to see the premier of “The Midnight Gang” by David Walliams.  Please see below the requirements for the day.
· Please ensure your child arrives at school at the normal time in full school uniform and school shoes.  Please send your child in with a light waterproof coat. 

· Following a normal morning of learning, the children will be leaving by coach at approximately 11.30am.

· Please provide your child with a water bottle, a packed lunch in a disposable container and a plastic bag to sit on, as they will be having a whole school picnic on arrival at the theatre. Any pupil who has free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.  For the short interval, please provide a substantial snack for your child.  As per our school policy, please do not include any nuts or nut products, fizzy drinks or sweets in their packed lunch or snack.
· As the production is expected to finish at 4:10pm, we anticipate to be in Burgess Hill at approximately 5:45pm. As there will be eight coaches, the children will be dropped off on Gatehouse Lane (by Tesco Express) where the coaches will have room to park. If you are collecting your child by car, please park considerately in the surrounding roads.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please administer a dose before you send your child to school, and we will administer another dose prior to returning to Southway as per your permission form.  Please ensure that you bring to the office any travel sickness medication and have completed the necessary paperwork.

If your child suffers from asthma and you have not been able to send in 2 inhalers, please ensure that these come into the office by Monday 15th October.

We have been advised that the production may include strobe lighting and special effects, if you feel this could be a concern for your child, please contact Mrs Denison, Deputy Headteacher, as soon as possilble.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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Mr P Newbold
Headteacher

Learning and achieving together    
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